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September 3, 2020 

 
Larry Maher 

Moorpark College 

7075 Campus Rd. 
Moorpark, CA 93021 

 

Re:  Application # P031S200022 

 
Dear Larry Maher: 

  

Congratulations!  It is my pleasure to inform you that your grant application has been awarded for 
funding under the Fiscal Year (FY) 2020 Title V, Developing Hispanic-Serving Institutions Program 

(DHSI).  We know how exciting it is to have this award validate the hard work that went into writing the 

application.  Now, as you begin the process of implementing your proposals, we encourage you to review 

your application along with the Federal field reviewers’ comments (enclosed) to ensure the timely start of 
this 5-year partnership.   

 

Additionally, we encourage your grant administrators to become thoroughly familiar with the program’s 
authorizing legislation-Title V, Part A, Section 502(a)(5) of the Higher Education Act of 1965, as 

amended (HEA)-and the Uniform Administrative Requirements, Cost Principles, and Audit Requirements 

for Federal Awards, which can be downloaded at http://www2.ed.gov/policy/fund/guid/uniform-
guidance/index.html.  A copy of these documents should be provided to the business office at your 

institution.  We also recommend that you establish communication between the project director and 

business officer at your institution to ensure that everyone is aware of the financial management 

requirements that apply to this DHSI grant award. 
 

It is important to note that continuation funding following the first year of your grant is contingent upon 

substantial progress in meeting the approved goals and objectives and on Congressional appropriation of 
funds for the program.  Also, funds may only be used for those activities that relate directly to the goals 

and objectives of the funded application.  Remember, this is a partnership, and we are here to ensure that 

your project is successful.  In the next few days, you will be contacted by your program officer who will 
go over additional information.  In the interim, if you have any questions, please contact Njeri Clark, 

Competition Manager via email at Njeri.clark@ed.gov. Again, congratulations on receiving a FY 2020 

Developing Hispanic-Serving Institutions grant award. 

  

Sincerely, 

 
Beatriz Ceja, Division Director 

Hispanic-Serving Institutions Division 
Institutional Service 

 

CC: Michael Hoffman, Project Director 
 

Enclosure:  

Technical Review Forms
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